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Eoin O'Connor

From: Catherine Kearns <ckearns@cru.ie> on behalf of Info CRU <info@cru.ie>
Sent: Thursday 20 May 2021 17:13
To: Oxigen Waste Transfer
Subject: RE: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 

Dear Jennifer, 
  
Thank you for your email which is acknowledged. 
  
Please note all future EIA scoping or planning documentation should be sent to planning@cru.ie. 
I have already forwarded your email in this instance. 
  
Kind regards 
  
  
  
  
  

 

Catherine Kearns 

Customer Care Team 

p: +353 1 4000800       

a: The Grain House, The Exchange,  

Belgard Square North, Tallaght, D24 PXW0 

w: www.cru.ie  e: ckearns@cru.ie 
 

  
  

From: Oxigen Waste Transfer <oxigenderryarkin@ftco.ie>  
Sent: 20 May 2021 12:36 
To: Info CRU <info@cru.ie> 
Subject: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application 
  

CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content 
is safe.  

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files. 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
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